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Beacon Federal Credit Union Ribbon Cutting 
On Goose Creek Memorial Campus

A ribbon cutting ceremony, sponsored by Beacon Federal
Credit Union, a Partner In Education with Goose Creek
Memorial High School (GCM) through the Baytown
Chamber of Commerce, was held recently at Beacon
Federal Credit Union’s branch office at GCM to officially
mark its grand opening. Last spring Beacon, whose other
locations are in La Porte, Baytown, Seabrook and Clear
Lake, entered into a mutual partnership with GCM to
provide financial education as well as on-campus financial
services to students, faculty and staff at GCM. The branch
office opened at the end of the 2014-2015 school year. 

Beacon FCU’s branch office is part of the Global Business
Academy at GCM, which provides meaningful instruction
to ensure that students are prepared to meet the demands
of the rapidly changing world of business and technology.
Students benefit from hands-on, real-time life experiences
during school hours by working in the credit union office
on the campus. 

“This is our first in-school branch, and we’re excited about
what we can do for the school,” said Jack McAdoo, chief
executive officer of Beacon FCU. “We hope to bring
financial literacy to students here, and at the same time
provide a service to the teachers and staff. It is important
for us to provide a full slate of services.”

 

A ribbon cutting ceremony, sponsored by Beacon Federal Credit Union,
Partner In Education with Goose Creek Memorial High School through
the Baytown Chamber of Commerce, was held to mark the grand
opening of the Beacon FCU branch on the campus. Pictured are (front, l
to r) Caprisa Davis; Alexis Moreno; Debbie Barnes, Kathy Day; Jack
McAdoo, CEO of Beacon FCU; Susan Jackson, GCM principal; Sierra
Quiroga, Micah Pierce, Adelina Gomez-Abshire of Beacon FCU; (back l
to r) Renee Cosby, GCM assistant principal; Don Wilmore; Buddy
Brewer; Randal O’Brien, Goose Creek CISD superintendent; Jenice
Coffey, president of the GCCISD Board of Trustees; Carrie Brown;
Linda Blevins; Eileen Hall; Pete Alfaro, Jennee Trader and Cliff Walker.

Beacon FCU at GCM is open every Tuesday and
Thursday on school days, and the ATM is open during the
hours that the school is open. 
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